COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
B Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

November 25, 2015

Mr. Paul Martin
125 West Main Street
Farmington, NM 87401

Re:  Incas Mine, Permit No. M-1986-076, Extension Request Approval, Succession of
Operator

Dear Mr. Martin,

On November 24, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received a request for
the extension of the compliance date for the filing of a Transfer of Minerals Permit, Succession
of Operator. The request was filed to allow additional time for the prospective new Operator to
complete and send in the packet. The request was for an extension of thirty (30) days, effectively
changing the compliance date from December 15, 2015 to the new date of January 15, 2016.

The Division is approving your extension request for an additional thirty days for the Succession
of Operator. The new compliance date will be January 15, 2016.

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me at (970)-243-6368. Please direct
any bonding related questions to Barbra Coria at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and
Safety’s Denver office, phone no. 303-866-3567, Ext. 8148.

Sincerely,

L

Lucas West

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

(970)-2432-6368

Ec:  Mike Mcclure, mekm3@aol.com
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